
Huskies,
 
We have had another fantastic week at HMS! We had a fantastic turnout for our Open House on
Tuesday. If you missed it, we have more scheduled. The remaining dates are November 6, 2023
(Curriculum Night 5:30-7:00 pm).
January 17, 2024 (Open House 5:00 -7:00 pm). March 14, 2024 (Open House 5:00 - 7:00 pm). We hope
to see you at one or all of them!
 
We have tried to place the open house dates around progress report times. Our progress reports are
posted in Parent Portal. If you do not have an active Parent Portal account or are not able to get into your
account, you can email campushelp@bcadk12.net and they can assist you. Parent Portal has a lot of
information for you in it!
 
I do want to take a minute to brag about our undefeated football team as they head into tomorrow's
regular season finale with Appling! They took care of Rutland Middle last Saturday 27-0. Our volleyball
team won their first round in the county championship tournament and fell 2-1 in the Semi-Finals. The
Third-Place finish was a testimony to the commitment the team showed throughout the season! Our
softball team plays tomorrow against Appling as well and we are looking forward to their victory as well!
 
Don’t forget yearbooks are now on sale! As are Howard Middle t-shirts and hoodies! Order yours today!
 
Continue enjoying this newsletter, our students are constantly trying to improve it for you! If we can assist
you, please do not hesitate to contact us!
 
-Tony Jones, EDS
Principal
 

 upcoming events
September 28- picture day

September 2- PBIS Event

oCTOBER 6- asynchronous dAY
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"Keep moving, never stop improving."

mailto:campushelp@bcadk12.net


sports and more

Schedules 
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9/23- 9:45 am

Thompson Stadium

9/23- 9 am
Ed Defore

JOIN US
SATURDAY AS OUR
HUSKIES DEFEND

THEIR
UNDEFEATED

TITLE



This one goes to our excellent teachers.

They work so hard that they help us with

every problem or situation and don’t

expect anything in return.  They care so

much and they’re one in a million!

Shoutout to all our Howard Husky
Teachers!

Teacher &staff3

Ms. Thurman

Counselor
Ms. Wanamaker

ESOL Teacher

Mr. Thomas

Chorus Teacher

What is your favorite thing about HMS? 

“ The students and the staff” 

What drove you to want to be a Counselor?

“I saw young people need a guide to help them be the best versions of

themselves and show them that they don‘t have to walk the path of

life alone“

How would you describe your counseling style in three words? 

“Compassionate, Real-life, and empathetic” What is your favorite thing about HMS?

“My favorite thing about HMS is being a part of the Husky

family and having the PACK.”

 What drove you to want to be a teacher?

“I always enjoyed school and learning new things. I

wanted to help inspire other students to become

lifelong learners too!“

How describe your teaching style in three words? 

“passionate, caring, and dedicated.”

What is your favorite thing about HMS? 
“The raw potential that I see in the students.”

How would you describe your teaching style in three
words?

“Hybrid, Smooth, Direct”

What drove you to want to be a teacher?
“The passion to help school-aged children flourish

academically. “



IT IS ALMOST
YEARBOOK TIME!

:follow us on 
Facebook and Instagram

Howard Middle School
IG: HMS__Athletics

story time4

SGT Merritt and our JLC Cadets
participated in the presenting the

colors last Saturday at the Joshua’s
Wish 5k Run in Downtown Macon.

This program is THRIVING and we are
so proud of our Cadets and their

dedication


